
 

  

 
 

Friday 10th January 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

National Phonics Screening Check 
 

During the week beginning 9th June, our Year 1 children will be taking the National Phonics 
Screening Check. 
 
We will be holding a parent information meetings in school, on Thursday 23rd January at 3.30pm 
and 5.30pm, to provide you with information about the check, share previous papers so that you can 
see the format and also to provide the opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may have. 
 
Please confirm your attendance at this meeting via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  

 
 

Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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